CENTERVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

FIELD TRIP PERMISSION SLIP

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We have planned a field trip to <u>The Great Frederick Fair</u> on <u>Monday, September 19, 2016.</u> The purpose of this trip is to enrich our social studies and science curriculums. We will be leaving at <u>9:00 a.m.</u> and returning at <u>12:45 p.m.</u> We will be eating lunch at the fair. Indicate below if your child will be buying a bagged lunch from the school cafeteria or bringing a lunch from home on this day.

The cost of this trip is \$3.00 to cover the transportation fee. All payments must be made on-line thru School Cash*. Permission slips must be returned to the school and payment is due no later than Monday, September 12, 2016.

***School Cash Online Payment

Register now: http://frederickcounty.schoolcashonline.com

You must create an account for the parent/guardian responsible for payment and then add your student(s) to your account. Please use your child's full name as indicated on their birth certificate. Look for your child's field trip to make payment.

Sincerely, The Third Grade Team

(cut off bottom portion and return to teacher)	
field trip to The Great Frederick Fair on September: the trip, please contact me at: Phone number	- ·
Parent Signature	
On-line payment - Receipt Number	
Bagged Lunch from Home	Bagged Lunch from Cafeteria
Please sign below if you would be able to help be required to provide their own transportat teacher will contact you directly about chape	ion to the Fairgrounds. Your child's
Yes, I would like to chaperone.	No, I am not able to chaperone
Parent/Guardian Chaperone	F-mail address

BOARD OF EDUCATION POLICY STATES THAT YOUNGER SIBLINGS MAY NOT ACCOMPANY CHAPERONES ON FIELD TRIPS.